

# IBM MID-RANGE COMPUTER USERS GROUP



President: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442 Secretary: Kirk Nacey - 972-3558 X110 Treasurer: David Carpenter - 264-2504

# **JANUARY**

Our January meeting will be held 11:00 a.m. Wednesday, January 12, 1994 at the MURRAY CITY OFFICES 5025 S. STATE.

The subject will be THOSE WINTER TIME BLUES. The speaker will be Michelle Ludell from Charter Canyon Hospital. She will focus on stress relief (not that any of us have any stress in our lives). This should be an interesting meeting. We have deviated from the usual format because we as officers realize that there is more to MIS than the system. Be prepared to work out those common frustrations and stresses that seem to be harder to deal with this time of year.

## DECEMBER MEETING

We would like to thank all of you who attended. From the comments this party was a huge success. There were many people there who do not regularly attend and we would like to extend an invitation to them to attend our regular meetings. would like to give a special thanks to IOMEGA for the Shirts and LAGOON for the passes. We would also like to blame thank STEVE WALKER for the original awards given to some of the old officers. they were very tastefully done.

We would like to here your comments about the party (except the more fish comment).

### GENERAL

This news letter is a resource to all members. If there is any subject that you would like to see discussed, any announcements that should be made, or any recipes to pass out contact KIRK NACEY at 972-3558 X110.

We apologize for the brevity of this letter but the holidays and year end have taken all of our time.

# MPA

The MPA meeting will be held at 6:00pm on January 19, 1994 at Comphealth, Woodlands Plaza Suite 300, 4021 South 700 East in Salt Lake. The subject will be PC Support from a programmers perspective. Marvin Booth from IBM will be the speaker.